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Riverview Class of 2018 Prepares for Graduation 
To practice and prepare for their futures, all Riverview Seniors dressed in professional attire and participated in 

formal interviews last month.  

Students prepared for the interviews by creating portfolios that reflected on and shared their experiences 

throughout high school.  The soon to be graduates responded to real life interview questions posed to them by 

teachers and administrators from across the District. 

While this intensive annual event is aimed at helping our students to prepare for their futures, it also affords the 

staff with the opportunity to reflect on ways to support future Riverview students. 

After participating in the half-day event, many students shared that it was one of their most memorable days and 

provided them with a valuable experience that will prepare them well for the future. The seniors, from the class of 

2018, are ready for some SERIOUS SUCCESS! 

 

 
 

For additional information please contact: 
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